Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, July 5, 2019 10:42 AM

To: ‘Will Soderstrom'; Amos, James

Cc: Dena Vandenberg; Travis Oaks; Phillip Sanders
Subject: RE: C-141 form - 10 BBL release on Redhills Pipeline
All,

The NMOCD tracking number for this release is 1RP-5603.

Note: Please submit spill volume estimate calculations for this release with the site characterization/remediation plan.
Thanks,

Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division

1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Will Soderstrom <WSoderstrom@kje-us.com>

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 10:50 AM

To: Amos, James <jamos@blm.gov>; Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Cc: Dena Vandenberg <DVandenberg@kje-us.com>; Travis Oaks <toaks@kje-us.com>; Phillip Sanders
<psanders@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com>

Subject: [EXT] C-141 form - 10 BBL release on Redhills Pipeline

Mr. Rose-Coss,

Please see revised C-141 form for the release of approximately 10 BBLs of produced water along the Redhills pipeline
located at GPS coordinates 32.06509, -103.34662.

Mr. Amos — Please see attached C-141 form for BLM review. Please confirm/deny BLM mineral rights at the GPS
coordinates listed above.

Please call with any questions.

Thank you,



WILLIAM B. SODERSTROM
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